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Dear Parent/Guardian/Employee:

A management plan for maintaining the existing asbestos in good condition (non-friable state) in the St. Francis of Assisi School is available for review in the front office. This annual notification is required by the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act (AHERA, 40 CFR Part 763 of Title I of the Toxic Substance Control Act). A periodic surveillance is performed every 6 months and a reinspection is performed every 3 years.

All of the asbestos existing in the school is in good condition and does not pose a hazard to anyone in the building.

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call this office for further information.

Sincerely,

								
Mr. Brian Cote
Principal 
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